
From: Jeremy Borden <borden.jeremy@gmail.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/10/2015 5:37:58 PM

Subject: Re: FOIA Cost Estimate

I left one back. Sorry I missed you earlier! 


Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 10, 2015, at 5:05 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Just left you a voicemail message. 
 
From: Jeremy Borden [mailto:borden.jeremy@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 2:33 PM
 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Re: FOIA Cost Estimate
 
Hi everybody,
 
I hope this finds you well and that you received my previous email! Are you at all amenable to my 
proposal? Let me know if that works for you, I'm hoping it's a fair solution. I would like to move 
forward on this and can provide the estimated $150 for staff time search to make the electronic 
documents available. I can provide a dropbox link or whatever is easiest for you.  
 
Thank you so much for your attention to this matter and feel free to give me a ring at (703) 
795-3824 when possible if that's easier.
 
Thanks much, 
 
Jeremy 
 
On Mon, Nov 2, 2015 at 12:45 PM, Jeremy Borden <borden.jeremy@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi All,
 
I hope this finds you well! Thank you for the response to this.
 
While I was taken aback somewhat to see an estimate of over $1,200 for the limited time period 
of public records that I'm seeking, it looks like this issue is easily remedied.
 
I do not seek any physical copies of the documents. I ask that they be made available 
electronically. This should take care of the bulk of the costs and probably a chunk of the time that 
you quoted. I am happy to provide a link to a dropbox site or could drop off or send a USB drive, 
whatever is easier. 
 
I hope this can be remedied this week. Please let me know if we can move forward with electronic 
copies or access to the documents rather than physical copies.
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Please don't hesitate to call -- (703) 795-3824 (cell) anytime.
 
Thanks much!
 
Jeremy Borden
 
On Fri, Oct 30, 2015 at 4:45 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Mr. Borden,
 
Please see attached. 
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca Schimsa
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 

 
--
Jeremy Borden
Columbia, SC
​(703) 795-3824 ​
borden.jeremy@gmail.com

 
--
Jeremy Borden
Columbia, SC
​(703) 795-3824 ​
borden.jeremy@gmail.com
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